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ARE YOU READY?
Greetings Parents & 8th Grade

Students,
We are now officially in the 2nd
Semester, which means many
events are being planned to

ensure you finish your middle
school years off on a great note.
This newsletter will provide you

with all the important information
that you will need going forward.

As events get closer, more detailed
information will go out. 
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8th  Grade Student of The Year Nominees 

8TH GRADE PICTURE DAY IS
COMING UP!!! PLEASE SEE THE
PHOTO! THIS IS ALSO POSTED

ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE!



PARENTS WANTED!
We are in need of parents to

help plan events! Your input is
greatly appreciated! Contact

the school or email Mr. Douglas
at rdouglas3@ebrschools.org

to schedule a meeting!

March 1, 2024 - 8th Grade Picture Day (White dress
shirt or dressy top with black bottoms only) NO
TENNIS SHOES!

March 1, 2024 - 8th Grade Parent Meeting 12:00
NOON SPEMA Library!

May 4, 2024 - 8th Grade Prom - Fee is $50. The
deadline to pay is April 5, 2024 ONLINE ONLY! 

May 10, 2024 - 8th Grade Day (See Mrs. Nedie for
details)

May 15, 2024 - 8th Grade Recognition Program 9AM
(Black & White Attire Required! No exceptions) 

IMPORTANT DATES

January 31, 2024
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CONGRATS TO JACE NOAH WHO WAS
NAMED NORTH DISTRICT MIDDLE
SCHOOL STUDENT OF THE YEAR!

STUDENTS WANTED!
Want to help plan

these events? Email
Mr. Douglas!


